
NOSC Change of Command 

The Navy Operational Support Center (NOSC) located just off Chippenham Parkway had its 
Change of Command (COC) ceremony at the Virginia War Memorial on Saturday 22 June. The 
new CO is Commander Brian Scopa USN. The event was attended by four Council officers who 
observed Navy ritual with a ship’s bell, a bosun’s pipe and rows of sailors known as sideboys. 
Commander Scopa is seen in the photo at the conclusion of the event with the announcement, 
“Captain, US Navy, departing.” Tradition lives on. 

 

 

 


